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Bepublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

DepEd-Benguet Division
ADVISORY
No. 12, 52023 UL 03 2031/
30 June 2023 RELEASED

RESCHEDULING OF THE PARTICIPATION IN THE HEALTHY LEARNING
INSTITUTION (HLI) WORKSHOP 1A PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION

1. This has reference to the Division Memorandum No. 196 s. 2023 to inform
participants of the workshop that the scheduled dates of training were
rescheduled on July 6 and 7 at Ritz Hotel #33 Legarda Rd., Barangay
Burnham-Legarda, Baguio, 2600 Benguet.

2. Except as advised or amended herein, all other policy statements under
Division Memorandum No. 196 s. 2023, remain unchanged.

3. For any clarification and inquiries, contact the School Health and Nutrition
Section. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Adpvisory to all concerned
is desired.

LY L. BANAKEN-ULLALIM, C A 4
Schools Division Superintendent
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